
busways.com.au 

                                                                                                                                             

 
 

 
 
 
21st May 2024 

 
 

Glenmore Park High School 
 
 

School Bus 4105 - AM Service 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
 
School Bus 4105 will no longer be picking up students for Glenmore Park High School. No other 
Schools will be impacted. This change will commence Monday 27th May 2024, Alternative travel 
options are detailed below. 
 
 
School Bus 4158 – Servicing Silverdale  
 
Departs Marsh Road and Warradale Road (7:05am), via Marsh Road, right Silverdale Road, left 
Taylors Road, right Eltons Road, right Silverdale Road (7:15am), right Ridgehaven Road, left 
Waterhouse Drive, right Silverdale Road to Farnsworth Avenue (7:30am), then direct to School. 
 
 
School Bus 4159 – Servicing Warragamba and Wallacia 
 
Departs Weir Rd & Seventh St (7:02am), via Weir Road, left Farnsworth Avenue, Silverdale Road, 
right Park Road, right Greendale Road, left Davenport Drive (7:16am), right Matingara Way, right 
Greendale Road, left Park Road, right Mulgoa Road to Mulgoa Road opposite Wallacia Hotel 
(7:22am), then direct to School. 
 
 
For further information, please contact Busways Customer Service on 1300 69 2929 or 

infoline@busways.com.au. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
BUSWAYS  
(3787i) SB 4105 147Z 


